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Proud to work for NHS

NHS staff have access to a profile pic frame saying “proud to work for NHS”. 

Paul Woodrow who is over with us from London got it tailored to HSC for us. I 
will share it with Comms Leads across the HSC later but I’m firing it out to you 
all first if you want to use it. 

Just follow the link 

www.facebook.com/profilepicframes/?selected_overlay_id=510435953006438


